
On behalf of the Conservation Group of Councillors we would like to thank our MP and 
Speaker Sir Lindsay Hoyle for hosting the G7 Speakers Conference here in Chorley.. 
It was a pleasure to see speakers and guests from the wider international community 
enjoying many of the sights, experiences, products and people that our diverse Lancashire 
town has to offer. 
The event appeared to be a great success showcasing the very best of Chorley and 
Lancashire. 
  
We would however like to ask Cllr Wilson to clarify if any costs and expenses were borne by 
Chorley Council; what these costs are and if the Speakers Office is to reimburse the council 
for these in due course? 


